
 
 

 

   
 

    
 

 
   

  
 
     

 
    

 
 

   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Timmins site Paramedic Practice Coordinator, Marty Pilkington, will now be co-located with Cochrane District 
EMS Staff, on-shift Paramedics and Northern College Paramedic students in an integrated setting that is a first for 

7 Cedar Street, Suite 202 
Sudbury, ON P3E 1A2 
705.675.4783 

To: Northeast Paramedics and Service Providers 
Stuart Mooney, Senior Field Manager, EHSB North Field Office 
Helene Cameron, Field Manager, EHSB North Field Office 

CC: Lisa Smith, Administrative Director, Critical and Emergency Care 
Lorraine Carrington, Vice President and Chief Nursing Executive 

From: Nicole Sykes, Regional Manager, Centre for Prehospital Care & Trauma Services 

Re: HSN CPC’s Timmins Site Office 

Date: November 13, 2018 

I am excited to officially announce the move of the HSN CPC’s Timmins Site office into the newly opened 
Northern College, Integrated Emergency Services Complex.   

the province. 

Marty’s phone and email address remain the same, his new mailing address is: 

Health Sciences North – Centre for Prehospital Care 
4715 Hwy 101 East 
South Porcupine, ON P0N 1H0 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Sykes 
Regional Manager 
Centre for Prehospital Care & Trauma Services 
Health Sciences North 
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